
Good morning, today is Wednesday, December 13th 
 
There will be a 6th Grade BHIP meeting this Thursday in Mrs. Lawson’s classroom.  
 
There will be a 7th grade BHIP meeting this Thursday in room 219, and there will be an 
8th grade BHIP meeting in Mrs. Westlin’s room…Room B-122.  See you there! 
 
Today is the last day to order a yearbook.  Make sure you have double-checked the lists 
in the Commons to see if you bought one.  If not, you can still purchase a yearbook by 
this afternoon in the front office for $25. 
 
Sci-Fi club is cancelled this week.  
 
A reminder that all clubs, including study club are cancelled for today. We will not have 
a 4:00 bus.  
 
Attention GIVE club, if you ordered a club t-shirt or sweatshirt, please stop by the 
library today to pick it up!  
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


